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 Oregon Department of Environmental Quality 

 Lower Umatilla Basin Groundwater Management Area 
 

 
 
Non-discrimination statement 
DEQ does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age, sex, religion, sexual orientation, gender identity, or marital status in the 
administration of its programs and activities. Visit DEQ’s Civil Rights and Environmental Justice page. 
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